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For Immediate Release     July 10, 2023 

 

MCTXSheriff Seeks to Identify Home Burglary Suspects  

 
The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office is seeking the community’s help to identify two suspects 

involved in a burglary.   

 

On July 4, 2023, at 2:00 PM, Deputies responded to the 3900 block of Rayford Rd in Spring, in 

reference to a burglary of a habitation call.  During the course of their investigation, Deputies were 

able to obtain video footage from a doorbell camera as the suspects were exiting the residence 

carrying items from the victim’s residence. Both suspects were then observed leaving the area in 

a gray, four-door sedan. 

 

If anyone has information on this burglary, please contact the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 

at 936-760-5800 option 3, or Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867) and 

reference Case # 23A193825.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Travis Wood, Specialist 

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 

Administrative Services 

Follow us @MCTXSheriff 
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